
     Dear Veteran, 

     Thank you for fighting to keep our country safe. 

     We had a Remembrance Day Ceremony on Novenber 

7th.  We sang,“What a Wonderful World,”By Louis 

Armstrong.   We made a poppy wreath for the 

Remembrance Day Ceremony to hang on a cross in the gym. 

It was nice of a war veteran to come to our school. 

       It was nice to hear when the soldiers sang the beat 

at the begnning of the Remembrance Day Ceremony 

and at the end of the Remembrance Day Ceremony.  

   We raed a book called “A Poppy is to Remember.” 

We saw some students carrying flags into the gym 

representing all the provinces and territories in Canada. 

behind the soldiers. Each class sang their very own song. 

My favourite song was, “A Pittiace of Time,” by Terry  

 



Kelly.   

        Yours Truly, 

         

        Nancy  

                                                       

 

                                                                               


